
Gold Certified Partner



About

Microsoft Dynamics NAV

Industries

Content



3

About

iNECTA
 
Based in New York City, iNECTA is a Microsoft Dynamics NAV 
Gold Certified Partner with over 15 years of successful ERP 
implementations. 
 
iNECTA’s customers include produce, seafood, meat, poultry, egg, 
grain, packaging, wholesale distribution, and fashion businesses 
around the globe. 

Our locations include Miami, Atlanta, New York, Seattle, Arizona, 
Kansas, Iceland and India.

To learn more about iNECTA visit inecta.com.



Microsoft Dynamics NAV
 
Microsoft Dynamics NAV is multi-language, multi-currency business 
management solution that helps more than 117,000 companies 
worldwide manage their accounting and finances, supply chain, and 
operations.

Start with what you need now, and easily adapt as your business 
needs change. In the Microsoft cloud or on your servers—the choice 
is yours.

Microsoft Dynamics NAV 2018 and Office 365 is the winning 
combination for business. When your email, calendar, and files 
seamlessly come together with your data, reports and business 
processes you get an integrated experience that no other stand-
alone enterprise resource planning (ERP) solution can match.

Microsoft Dynamics NAV



Industries

Industries We Serve
 
We can help your business get the most out of Microsoft Dynamics 
NAV.  
 
Here are just some of the industries that we’ve aligned with:

• Produce
• Seafood
• Meat
• Egg
• Cheese
• Prepared Package Food
• Food Service
• Fashion
• Wholesale Distribution



iNECTA University
 
We’re your resource for Dynamics NAV training. iNECTA University 
was created to help you quickly get up to speed with NAV, enabling 
you to harness the powerful features of the software so you can reap 
the benefits.

Resources include video tutorials on the iNECTA.com website, a 
YouTube channel with easy to follow instructional videos and hands-
on, instructor led training in a classroom setting.

Dynamics NAV tutorials: 
inecta.com/microsoft-dynamics-tutorial-videos 

Live classroom training events:
inecta.com/microsoft-dynamics-nav-training



inecta.com


